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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold

Idaho's Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and I

appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is good for the Idaho workforce. Midas Gold's strong commitment to hiring locally and

using local vendors and suppliers helps build our economic base. The salaries of the positions at the Stibnite

Gold Project will be approximately two times higher than typical jobs in Valley County. The financial security and

on-the-job training opportunities these positions bring has the potential to bring meaningful change to families

throughout the region. Additionally, we know mining brings more than jobs and robust wages to our state, it

promotes the development of secondary businesses and the production of more goods and materials right here

in Idaho.

 

As a former Water Quality and Erosion Control Specialist for the Idaho DEQ, I strongly support the cleanup of the

old mine tailings on the Salmon River drainage by Midas Gold. This can only help future salmon runs and make

the Salmon River more productive. It is a definate win-win situation; good for the Stibnite community and good for

Idaho.

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project. This

project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for critical minerals

and cleans up the environment. These benefits cannot wait. Sixty days is long enough for the comment period.


